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Ref. No. FFWPUI 2023-049 

To:  Cheon Eui Won Chairs, Regional Presidents, Subregional Presidents, National Presidents 

Cc:  Heads of Providential Organizations, Personnel-in-charge in Regional Headquarters and 
Subregional Headquarters 

From:  Heavenly Parent’s Holy Community, Family Federation for World Peace and Unification 
International Headquarters (FFWPU IHQ) 

Date:  2.18 (leap month) by the Heavenly Calendar in the 11th Year of Cheon Il Guk (April 8, 2023) 
Re.: Changes to and Expansion of the Categories of Eligible Participants for the CheonBo Holy 

Wine Ceremony for CheonBo Registration in the Era of the Firm Establishment of Cheon Il 
Guk 

 
May the Heavenly Parent and True Parents’ blessings and love be with you all. 
We would like to announce changes to and an expansion of the categories of participants who 

may attend the CheonBo Holy Wine Ceremony through the special grace offered by True Parents as 
outlined below. Please announce this additional information so that those eligible may participate in 
the CheonBo Holy Wine Ceremony and receive grace. 

 
1. Information on Changes to and Expansion of the Categories of Eligible Participants for 

the CheonBo Holy Wine Ceremony 
A. All blessed families (including couples that received the “Spirit World and Physical World 

Blessing”) and members who were unable to participate in the CheonBo Holy Wine 
Ceremony in 2020 or 2021  

B. Unmarried matched singles, married couples, Single-Person Blessing participants and 
Grace Blessing candidates who will participate in the 2023 Hyojeong Cosmic Blessing 
Festival Hosted by the True Parents of Heaven, Earth and Humankind 

C. Any blessed children who were unable to attend a previous CheonBo Holy Wine Ceremony 
D. People who need the Grace due to the sexual fall among those who attended the CheonBo 

Holy Wine Ceremony in 2020 or 2021 (unmarried singles, unmarried single candidates that 
will participate in this Blessing Ceremony, blessed couples, and members)  

E. Blessed couples among whom only one spouse previously participated in the CheonBo 
Holy Wine Ceremony; such blessed couples need to participate together. 

F. Couples that were registered as CheonBo Couples after drinking the CheonBo Holy Wine 
will not be included at this time. 
 

2. Inquiries: Mr. Makoto Ando, International HQ Blessing Office 
E-mail: ffwpuihqbfd@gmail.com 

 
 

Yun Young-ho, Director-General 
Family Federation for World Peace and Unification 

International Headquarters 


